
Beginning on the 3rd Tuesday of
every month, The Church of the
Nativity, will be here for Rosary. 
 In addition, Nativity will also be
coming for annointings with a
priest on Tuesday, January 18th.

VISITORS PERMITTED - FACE
MASKS REQUIRED INSIDE
THE BUILDING. After the
holiday season we have been
taking more precautions for the
community.  Activities will be
distanced and residents asked
to wear masks while in close
proximity to one another.
Stronger masking protocol for
staff has been implemented.

CONTINUED

Nativity

Distanced Activities 12th Night

January 5th is 12th night.  This
means we'll start taking down the
Christmas decorations.  First to go
will be the big tree, sadly.  Until
next year!

Garden Club

Garden Club will be out for one
more month out of caution.  We
will still have the activity this
month.  Volunteers from the
garden club are dropping off
materials for flower arrangements
to keep us going.



01/25 Mira Lessick

01/30 Margaret Meagher

01/13 Camille Sawyer

01/22 Patricia Thompson

01/25 Dorothy Walder

Happy New

Year!  Stay Safe

and Be Well!


